

Thunderbird Flyer



Mine Centre School's monthly newsletter- January 2023



Principal's Message:

Boozhoo and Happy New Year! Welcome to the month of January! I hope that everyone had a safe and relaxing Christmas break.

The new year is a great time to identify and set new goals. With support from home, chances of success in achieving these goals increases. There are also other ways to get involved in your child's education like reading with your child every night or joining the School Council. By getting involved you show that education is important.

February also brings the end of Term 1 and report cards. Teachers will be finishing up assessments and finalizing marks over the next few weeks so attendance is very important.

May you have a new year that is filled with good health, laughter and hope. As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Miigwetch, Jeff Carr

Important Dates:

January 4- National Ribbon Skirt Day January 20- Star Thunderbird Assembly January 25- School Council 1:30- 2:30

HAPPYBRTHDAY!

January 3- Zoe January 13 - Austin January 19- Dekker January 27- Lucien

Permission Forms:

Good news!! We now have consent forms back for all students to post pictures online etc. of our students. Stay tuned to our Mine Centre School Facebook page to see some familiar faces.



Camp:

All classes have been spending time at our Outdoor Classroom that we call "camp". Many memories are being made. Please ensure that your student(s) are dressed appropriately for the weather so they can enjoy their time outside. Thank you



Ribbon Skirt Day:

Many staff and students had participated in National Ribbon Skirt Day on January 4. It is important to celebrate our culture and show pride in our traditions.



2023-2024 RRDSB Calendar:

The 2023-2024 SChool Year Calendar options are now posted on the RRDSB website. Please take a look and have a say on the upcoming year.



Christmas Concert:

This year's Christmas Concert was a success! It is so great that we were able to gather and celebrate the many talented students at this school. Thank you to everyone who was able to attend, we had a GREAT turnout. The kids love seeing familiar faces in the audience.



Bussing:

We are in the deep of winter. You can keep up to date on Seine River and Nigigoonsiminikaaning bussing cancellations on the MCPS Elementary Transportation (seine River & Nigigoonsiminikaaning) Facebook Page. All are encouraged to join.

